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  Essential Radio Astronomy James J. Condon,Scott M. Ransom,2016-04-05 The
ideal text for a one-semester course in radio astronomy Essential Radio
Astronomy is the only textbook on the subject specifically designed for a
one-semester introductory course for advanced undergraduates or graduate
students in astronomy and astrophysics. It starts from first principles in
order to fill gaps in students' backgrounds, make teaching easier for
professors who are not expert radio astronomers, and provide a useful
reference to the essential equations used by practitioners. This unique
textbook reflects the fact that students of multiwavelength astronomy
typically can afford to spend only one semester studying the observational
techniques particular to each wavelength band. Essential Radio Astronomy
presents only the most crucial concepts—succinctly and accessibly. It covers
the general principles behind radio telescopes, receivers, and digital
backends without getting bogged down in engineering details. Emphasizing the
physical processes in radio sources, the book's approach is shaped by the
view that radio astrophysics owes more to thermodynamics than
electromagnetism. Proven in the classroom and generously illustrated
throughout, Essential Radio Astronomy is an invaluable resource for students
and researchers alike. The only textbook specifically designed for a one-
semester course in radio astronomy Starts from first principles Makes
teaching easier for astronomy professors who are not expert radio astronomers
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Emphasizes the physical processes in radio sources Covers the principles
behind radio telescopes and receivers Provides the essential equations and
fundamental constants used by practitioners Supplementary website includes
lecture notes, problem sets, exams, and links to interactive demonstrations
An online illustration package is available to professors
  Fundamentals of Radio Astronomy Jonathan M. Marr,Ronald L. Snell,Stanley E.
Kurtz,2015-11-30 As evidenced by five Nobel Prizes in physics, radio
astronomy in its 80-year history has contributed greatly to our understanding
of the universe. Yet for too long, there has been no suitable textbook on
radio astronomy for undergraduate students.Fundamentals of Radio Astronomy:
Observational Methods is the first undergraduate-level textbook exclus
  What Happened Hillary Rodham Clinton,2017-09-12 “An engaging, beautifully
synthesized page-turner” (Slate). The #1 New York Times bestseller and Time
#1 Nonfiction Book of the Year: Hillary Rodham Clinton’s most personal memoir
yet, about the 2016 presidential election. In this “candid and blackly funny”
(The New York Times) memoir, Hillary Rodham Clinton reveals what she was
thinking and feeling during one of the most controversial and unpredictable
presidential elections in history. She takes us inside the intense personal
experience of becoming the first woman nominated for president by a major
party in an election marked by rage, sexism, exhilarating highs and
infuriating lows, stranger-than-fiction twists, Russian interference, and an
opponent who broke all the rules. “At her most emotionally raw” (People),
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Hillary describes what it was like to run against Donald Trump, the mistakes
she made, how she has coped with a shocking and devastating loss, and how she
found the strength to pick herself back up afterward. She tells readers what
it took to get back on her feet—the rituals, relationships, and reading that
got her through, and what the experience has taught her about life. In this
“feminist manifesto” (The New York Times), she speaks to the challenges of
being a strong woman in the public eye, the criticism over her voice, age,
and appearance, and the double standard confronting women in politics.
Offering a “bracing... guide to our political arena” (The Washington Post),
What Happened lays out how the 2016 election was marked by an unprecedented
assault on our democracy by a foreign adversary. By analyzing the evidence
and connecting the dots, Hillary shows just how dangerous the forces are that
shaped the outcome, and why Americans need to understand them to protect our
values and our democracy in the future. The election of 2016 was
unprecedented and historic. What Happened is the story of that campaign, now
with a new epilogue showing how Hillary grappled with many of her worst fears
coming true in the Trump Era, while finding new hope in a surge of civic
activism, women running for office, and young people marching in the streets.
  A Parent's Guide to Snapchat Axis,2018-08-01 Why are teens so obsessed with
Snapchat? And what do they even do on it? This guide will help you better
understand the app itself, why it’s appealing, and how to have conversations
about it with your teens. Parent Guides are your one-stop shop for biblical
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guidance on teen culture, trends, and struggles. In 15 pages or fewer, each
guide tackles issues your teens are facing right now—things like doubts, the
latest apps and video games, mental health, technological pitfalls, and more.
Using Scripture as their backbone, these Parent Guides offer compassionate
insight to teens’ world, thoughts, and feelings, as well as discussion
questions and practical advice for impactful discipleship.
  Sense and Solidarity Jean Drèze,2019 This collection of Jean Drèze's essays
offer a unique insight on issues of hunger, poverty, inequality, corruption,
conflict, and the evolution of social policy in India over the last twenty
years. 'Sense and Solidarity' enlarges the boundaries of social development
towards a broad concern with the sort of society we want to create.
  AB de Villiers - The Autobiography A B de Villiers,2016-09-08 AB has become
the most valuable cricketer on the planet' Adam Gilchrist AB de Villiers is
one of the finest batsmen ever to play cricket, and yet his achievement
extends beyond his outrageous armoury of drives, pulls, paddles, scoops and
flicks. Whether he is delighting home crowds at the Wanderers or Newlands or
setting new records in Bengaluru or Sydney, he plays the game in a whole-
hearted manner that projects a positive image of his country around the
world, and also makes millions of South Africans feel good about themselves.
This is AB's story, in his own words. The story of the youngest of three
talented, sports-mad brothers growing up in Warmbaths, of a boy who excelled
at tennis, rugby and cricket, of a youngster who made his international debut
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at the age of twenty and was then selected in every single test played by
South Africa for the next eleven seasons, of a batsman who has started to
redefine the art, being ranked among the world's very best in test, ODI and
T20. Through all the pyrotechnics and consistency, AB has remained a true
sportsman - quick to deflect praise, swift to praise opponents, eager to work
hard, to embrace the team's next challenge and to relish what he still
regards as the huge privilege of representing his country. This is the story
of a modern sporting phenomenon.
  The Apu Trilogy Satyajit Ray,2003 With the Apu Trilogy - Pather Panchali,
Aparajito and Apur Sansar - in the fifties, Satyajit Ray caught the attention
of film enthusiasts all over the world. The trilogy is the story of growing
up in India. It traces Apus growth from childhood - cruelly poor but
brightened by a passion for creativity and learning - to battered maturity.
This 50th Anniversary volume, containing a foreword and working sketches by
Ray presents the first authorized publication of these scripts in their
entirety along with extensive interviews with Ray himself. Fresh material
special to this edition includes an expansive interview with Ray by Shyam
Benegal, himself a leading filmmaker with several award winning films to his
credit. In the interaction between the two directors, Ray talks about early
influences, the experience of making the Apu Trilogy, the importance of music
and the portrayal of women in his film as well as other aspects of his craft.
This edition also includes a complete filmography.
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  The Soldier Neal Asher,2018-05-15 In a far corner of space, on the very
borders between humanity’s Polity worlds and the kingdom of the vicious crab-
like prador, is an immediate threat to all sentient life: an accretion disc,
a solar system designed by the long-dead Jain race and swarming with living
technology powerful enough to destroy entire civilizations. Neither the
Polity or the prador want the other in full control of the disc, so they’ve
placed an impartial third party in charge of the weapons platform guarding
the technology from escaping into the galaxy: Orlandine, a part-human, part-
AI haiman. She’s assisted by Dragon, a mysterious, spaceship-sized alien
entity who has long been suspicious of Jain technology and who suspects the
disc is a trap lying-in-wait. Meanwhile, the android Angel is planning an
attack on the Polity, and is searching for a terrible weapon to carry out his
plans?a Jain super-soldier. But what exactly the super-soldier is, and what
it could be used for if it fell into the wrong hands, will bring Angel and
Orlandine’s missions to a head in a way that could forever change the balance
of power in the Polity universe. In The Soldier, British science fiction
writer Neal Asher kicks off another Polity-based trilogy in signature
fashion, concocting a mind-melting plot filled with far-future technology,
lethal weaponry, and bizarre alien creations.
  The Wild Dead Carrie Vaughn,2018-07-17 “The Wild Dead is a tightly plotted
mind-thrill . . . This is the feminist dystopian mystery series you didn’t
know you needed.” — Meg Elison, Philip K. Dick Award–winning author of The
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Road to Nowhere series Mysteries and murder abound in the sequel to the
Philip K. Dick Award–winning Bannerless A century after environmental and
economic collapse, the people of the Coast Road have rebuilt their own sort
of civilization, striving not to make the mistakes their ancestors did. They
strictly ration and manage resources, including the ability to have children.
Enid of Haven is an investigator, who with her new partner, Teeg, is called
on to mediate a dispute over an old building in a far-flung settlement at the
edge of Coast Road territory. The investigators’ decision seems
straightforward — and then the body of a young woman turns up in the nearby
marshland. Almost more shocking than that, she’s not from the Coast Road, but
from one of the outsider camps belonging to the nomads and wild folk who live
outside the Coast Road communities. Now one of them is dead, and Enid wants
to find out who killed her, even as Teeg argues that the murder isn’t their
problem. In a dystopian future of isolated communities, can our moral sense
survive the worst hard times? “An intriguing mystery made compelling by its
post-apocalyptic setting . . . Another great read from Vaughn.” — S. M.
Stirling, New York Times best-selling author of The Sky-Blue Wolves and Dies
the Fire A Mariner Original A John Joseph Adams Book
  Harley-Davidson Files Motorcycle Magazine,2002 The Harley-Davidson Files
bring the best Harley-Davidson articles from Motorcyclist and Motorcycle
Cruiser magazines, including road tests, comparison tests, profiles, and
feature articles from the past 40 years. All of the most popular Harley-
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Davidson motorcycles are covered by the best motorcycle journalists of the
past four decades in this attractively designed softcover book.
  How to Start a Business in Hawaii Entrepreneur Press,2003-01-01 How to
Start a Business in Hawaii is your roadmap to avoid planning, legal and
financial pitfalls and direct you through the bureaucratic red tape that
often entangles fledgling entrepreneurs. This all-in-one resource goes a step
beyond other business how-to books to give you a jump-start on planning for
your business and provides you with: Quick reference to the most current
mailing and Internet addresses and telephone numbers for federal, state,
local and private agencies that will help get your business up and running
State population statistics, income and consumption rates, major industry
trends and overall business incentives to give you a better picture of doing
business in Hawaii Checklists, sample forms and a complete sample business
plan to assist you with numerous startup details State-specific information
on issues like choosing a legal form, selecting a business name, obtaining
licenses and permits, registering to pay for taxes and knowing your employer
responsibilities Federal and state options for financing your new venture
  Triple Talaq Salman Khurshid,2018-01-25 Triple talaq, or talaq-e-bidat, is
one of the most debated issues in the Muslim world. From antiquity, the
Muslim faith has been plagued by the portrayal of Muslim men regularly
misusing this perceived “right” to divorce their wives instantly by simply
uttering “talaq” thrice. The Supreme Court of India, in the landmark judgment
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of Shayara Bano v. Union of India, has taken the step to declare this form of
talaq unconstitutional and to strike down its practice. In Triple Talaq:
Examining Faith, Salman Khurshid, who intervened to offer the court an amicus
brief in the “Triple Talaq case”, offers a straightforward yet comprehensive
overview of this complicated issue. Explaining the reasons behind the court’s
decision, he dives deep into other aspects of this practice: why it is wrong;
why it has thrived; what was the judicial history of this issue; what the
Quran and Muslim religious leaders say about it; and what the comparative
practices in other countries are. A handy guide to this landmark decision and
what it means for Muslims in India, this book is written not just for the
theologian, but also for the common reader.
  Spinning Silver Naomi Novik,2018-07-10 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “One of
the year’s strongest fantasy novels” (NPR), an imaginative retelling of the
Rumpelstiltskin fairy tale from the bestselling author of Uprooted. NEBULA
AND HUGO AWARD FINALIST • NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S BEST FANTASY BOOKS OF THE
DECADE • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK PUBLIC
LIBRARY AND ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book
Review • NPR • Time • Tordotcom • Popsugar • Vox • Vulture • Paste • Bustle •
Library Journal With the Nebula Award–winning Uprooted, Naomi Novik opened a
brilliant new chapter in an already acclaimed career, delving into the magic
of fairy tales to craft a love story that was both timeless and utterly of
the now. Spinning Silver draws readers deeper into this glittering realm of



11

fantasy, where the boundary between wonder and terror is thinner than a
breath, and safety can be stolen as quickly as a kiss. Miryem is the daughter
and granddaughter of moneylenders, but her father’s inability to collect his
debts has left his family on the edge of poverty—until Miryem takes matters
into her own hands. Hardening her heart, the young woman sets out to claim
what is owed and soon gains a reputation for being able to turn silver into
gold. When an ill-advised boast draws the attention of the king of the
Staryk—grim fey creatures who seem more ice than flesh—Miryem’s fate, and
that of two kingdoms, will be forever altered. She will face an impossible
challenge and, along with two unlikely allies, uncover a secret that
threatens to consume the lands of humans and Staryk alike. Praise for
Spinning Silver “A perfect tale . . . A big and meaty novel, rich in both
ideas and people, with the vastness of Tolkien and the empathy and joy in
daily life of Le Guin.”—The New York Times Book Review “Gorgeous, complex,
and magical . . . This is the kind of book that one might wish to inhabit
forever.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “Cool and clever and . . . dire
and wonderful.”—Laini Taylor, author of Strange the Dreamer “The
Rumpelstiltskin fairy tale has never been as captivating. . . . Spinning
Silver further cements [Novik’s] place as one of the genre greats.”—Paste
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